## ROSEDALE NEWSLETTER

# OCTOBER 2017

### AGM - THURSDAY THE 12<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER 2017 - 9PM

The club will be holding the annual general meeting this week in the members bar. All members are welcome to come along to hear all the latest news about the clubs business from the committee. If any member have any motions please submit them to the committee in writing prior to the meeting.

### THE CLUBS FUTURE SECURED

The Rosedale Committee are pleased to announce the completion of the club's new 50 year lease with our Landlord 'the Borough of Broxbourne'.

The Committee also completed the 30 year sublease to the RFU to enable the construction of the new 3G pitch.



#### ARTIFICAL 3G PITCH

Planning permission and contracts all completed with the RFU for the AGP. The RFU contractor has started on site. The construction phase is estimated to be completed in February 2018.

Could all members please be aware of the construction compound and obey safety signage and do not enter into the construction site.



#### THE CLUB CAFE

Over the summer the Club advertised for catering contractors to tender for a contract to run the clubs new kitchen facility. Following the tender evaluation and interview process the club have chosen to enter into agreement with a company that plan to run the facility calling it 'The Club Café'.

The committee wish to thank all those members and companies that took the time and interest in the tender process.

On behalf of all members we welcome the new company and wish them well with their new venture and look forward to sampling their menu soon.





